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A regular newsletter for families of Funzone


www.funzoneletchworth.co.uk 





Summer 2014 


		        TEXT 








 After School Club  success continues  ….


Once again we have a large waiting list for families to join o0ur club. This is mainly down to parents recommendations. So thank you for continuing to recommend Funzone to your friends. It is lovely when new parents tell us we have been recommended by families who use our childcare. We will be contacting parents in the next few weeks to update them on their place on the waiting list.


We would like to reassure families that siblings on the list are given priority when offering places. 











Incentive rewards for Parents 


As a thank you to parents who recommend our holiday club for this summer we will be offering a bonus for both you and your friends when they register with Funzone Holiday Club 








 How it works….


This summer we are offering a great deal for parents who recommend the holiday club to new families it’s very simple, for every new family introduced to the holiday club by an existing parent BOTH parents will get £10 OFF their holiday club bill.  


 So, if one parent invites 3 new families, each friend will get £10 off their bill and the parent who recommended them to us will get £30 off their holiday club bill. 








Holiday club dates 


The summer holiday club will once again overlap with the end of term,


The end of the school term is on Wednesday 23rd July and fees are charged until this date. 





We are starting the holiday club early on Monday 21st July for parents who need cover from the Monday. If you use holiday club before the 23rd we will adjust your bill accordingly so that you are not charged twice for those days.


Holiday club ends on Friday   15th August. The club is then closed for two weeks to allow builders some time to fit a new kitchen, ready for our return in September 
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Rules are simple


The friends must be new to Funzone (or not used the club for a while) and pay the £10 registration fee. They must book a minimum of 1 whole day or 2 part time sessions to qualify








Newszone 





This summer we are travelling around the world in 4 weeks! 


Here are just a few of the activities we have planned. Full details can be found on our website 


www.funzoneletchworth.co.uk


 World passports 


Flags traditional costumes, cooking and festivals from around the world. 


Including 


Aboriginal art.   Cute Koalas, Sydney opera house crafts.  Mexican piñatas,     making cookies, drums, jewellery making, origami, Indian and Chinese art.  Puppets, hand art. Nail art. Traditional Polish folk art 


French knitting, cuckoo clocks.  And learning a lot about UK culture and crafts including Irish, English, and Scottish and Welsh crafts.





Bowling trip


Italian restaurant trip learn how to make pizza!


 Wicksteed Park 


Trip to beach


Nene Valley Railway trip 








Transitional day for new schools


Please inform us when you child is having a transitional day, It may be a new class or a new school, as this an affect our drop off from breakfast club or collection after school.  Schools usually do this on the same date and in most cases if it is in the same school it should affect us too much.  If your child will be attending a new school in September it will affect pick up and drop offs so we will need to be updated. Thank you 


                   


                           Text








     Reminder 


Your child will automatically be registered for the club in September. ~If your child will no longer be attending, please inform staff as we need 4 working weeks’ notice to end the contract. We would need to be informed by the 22nd June if you wish to give notice, which gives us time to offer your place to parents on the waiting list. Thanks 
































            


New uniforms for staff at Funzone


We are in the process of updating our uniforms and in the next few weeks Funzone staff will be wearing the new colours of Turquoise shirts and fleeces.


We will be ordering some additional T shirts for the children to wear outdoors 


. If parents would like to purchase additional T shirts for their children to wear at the club, please speak to staff and we can order some in. 


We are also in the process of having signs put on the Mini bus and 7 seater
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